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Principles for Contributions to Candidates 
 
 

The ANCOR DC PAC exists to recognize and support established allies and emerging Congressional 
champions from both national parties. The PAC will contribute funds directly to Congressional 
candidates who have a record advancing or defending intellectual and developmental disability 
(I/DD) and provider issues or who are seen as likely to support I/DD provider issues with more 
education and relationship-building. 
 
The ANCOR DC PAC complies with all U.S. federal, state, and local political campaign finance and 
election laws. Additionally, all political activity complies with the principles outlined below to 
advance ANCOR’s policy goals, regardless of political party affiliation. All distributions by the 
ANCOR DC PAC are reviewed and approved by the ANCOR PAC Committee.  
 
In particular, the PAC’s candidate contributions will focus on the following principles: 

• Supporting candidates with that have been strong proponents of I/DD and provider issues 
based on their legislative or voting record. 

• Supporting candidates that have the potential to support I/DD and provider issues based 
on prior history or statements made. 

• Supporting candidates that have influence over legislation due to leadership roles or 
positions on committees of jurisdiction, including the House Energy and Commerce 
Committee, House Education and Labor Committee, Senate Finance Committee, and 
Senate HELP Committee. 

• Supporting candidates in a bipartisan manner. 
 

 
 


